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On 3 November we will be celebrating “Shoebox Sunday”.  
There will be an opportunity to give a shoebox filled with 
gifts which will be collected by Operation Christmas Child for 
distribution to children overseas. 

 

 

Operation Christmas Child is organised by Samaritan’s Purse UK, an international relief and 
development organisation that works through local churches to proclaim and demonstrate 
the love of God amongst communities in need (in countries across Sub-Saharan Africa, 
Eastern Europe and Central Asia) across the world.  The mission of Operation Christmas 
Child is to show God's love in a tangible way to children in need around the world, and 
together with the local church worldwide, to share the good news of Jesus Christ.  Since 
1990, more than 168 million children in over 160 countries have experienced God's love 
through the power of simple shoebox gifts from Operation Christmas Child.   

Shoeboxes step by step: 

1 Find a shoebox or pick up a printed box at one of the services.  If using your own box, 
cover it with bright Christmassy paper. 

2 Fill your box – there’s a list of suggestions (and prohibited items) on the back. 

3 Donate towards shipping costs.  You can pay on-
line or add a cheque in your box.  If you use the on-
line system you will also be able to track where your 
box was sent to.  The suggested donation is £5 

4 Pray for the child who will receive your box 

5 Bring your box to one of our services on Sunday 3 
November 

As part of their mission, Operation Christmas Child also 
share their Christian faith.  After receiving a shoebox gift, 
children have the opportunity to enrol in The Greatest 
Journey - 12 fun and interactive Bible lessons, where they 
get the chance to discover who Jesus is and how to begin 
their own journey of faith.  If you would like you can make 
an extra donation towards this work. 

 

 



 

 

Once the boxes leave Heatherside: 

Shoeboxes are taken to a processing centre where each 
box is checked.  Any unsuitable items (due to condition, 
customs regulations or cultural sensitivity) are removed.  
Where possible these are then given to another charity. 

 

Once checked the boxes are packed and transported 
overseas.  Local churches and community groups will have 
been preparing to receive the shoeboxes and will have 
planned events where the children can receive their gifts.  

 

What to include in your box: 


